
 

Dear Civic Works Committee Members and Council Members:  Upcoming road reconstruction 

in Oakridge includes sidewalks.A recent petition of over 100 households returned a 90 plus 

percentage rate indicating that sidewalks were neither needed nor desired by the residents.Please 

respect our wishes in this matter and act accordingly.Apart from respecting your voter's wishes, 

you will also save the City (and the Taxpayers) some much-needed funds. Thank you for your 

consideration in this matter.   

Mike Edwards   

477 EastMile Rd.  

London ON  N6H3K4 

 


